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Monthly Meeting: March 09, 2021 
ZOOM Meeting Minutes 

 
Call to order:  7:03 
 
Tonight 13 members participated in the Club’s ZOOM Teleconference Meeting.  A thank you to 
all that participated. 

New members or guests 

None at meeting – Bruce said we had a new member recently join. 

Minutes   Reading of the minutes  

 President asked if all had a chance to read February minutes, 
then asked for a motion to approve. 

 Motion by: KC     Second by: Ron 
 All were in favor to approve the minutes of the January meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Bruce provided the status of the Club’s current financial status. 
 President then asked for a motion to approve. 
 Motion by: Floyd     Second by: KC 
 All were in favor to approve the Treasurer’s Report. 

General Announcements  

The gate combination has been changed and sent to all current members.  If your dues were not up 
to date by February 15, you would not have gotten the new combo.  If you did not get the new gate 
combo or are now current and need the combo, please contact me. 

Competition 

We are still hopeful we will be able to resume our competition weekends soon.  Racing rules have 
been updated for 2021 and posted on our web site.  For now, we cannot start competition Saturdays 
within the current restrictions safely.  Our first weekend of competition will be determined as 
restrictions are lifted.    

Events (tentatively) 

Winter Build 2020 – 2021.  The rules have been posted on the website.  Projects that were 
constructed during the 2019-2020 competition will also be judged on 3 April, provided that they 
have not been flown yet, along with any 2020-2021 new builds.  This means you could be entering 
two different planes.  The judging of Winter Builds will be held the First Saturday in April with 
static judging first.  Let’s try to get that started by 10:00 AM.  One person’s plane(s) per table for 
static judging.  This is possible since this is only one person flying at a time.  Masks and social 
distancing will still apply.  



 
 

 

Other events known to date: 

 27 March – Spring Opener – Just a date for now; nothing else is planned. 
 29 May – Warbird Fly-in 
 TBD – Golden Age/Bi-Wing  
 TBD – Fun Fly 
 23 October – Fall Closer 

Field Maintenance 

 None scheduled at this time. Mowing and weed eating will begin soon. 
 We are still looking to replace the runway fabric as soon as the pandemic and the weather 

permits larger work parties. If restrictions do not change, we may have to just repair 
sections. 

Old Business 

Remember to record your field use hours on the chart at the Kiosk, we are still collecting them for 
reference of our usage.  Also please account for any hours for guests you may bring as well. 

New Business     

 2021 Swap Meet schedule is tentatively: 
 Monroe EXPO has been changed to Saturday and Sunday October 30th and 31st. 
 McMinnville is proposing to be held outside sometime in May or June, restrictions 

permitting.  Nothing has changed with this yet. 
 If members know of any other swap meets or model shows, please let me or KC know 

about them.   
 We are looking to have a club swap meet at the June meeting provided we can hold that 

meeting at the field. 

Comments from the Membership 

Brian asked about instructor help in the future. 
 
 

Adjourned: 7:17 


